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KOREA ARCHERY ASSOCIATION

Mr. Tom Dielen
Secretary General of World Archery

May 13, 2025

Dear Mr. Dielen,
Thank you for informing me of your candidacy for the World Archery presidency.

Your leadership at World Archery over the years has been instrumental in advancing our
sport, and I am confident that you will further contribute invaluably to the progress of
archery should you honorably be elected.

[ wish you every success in this meaningful endeavor and look forward to forging
deeper collaboration through World Archery. Let us continue to dedicate our passion
and energy to our sport, athletes and fans around the world. I will eagerly await seeing
you in Gwangju in Korea this September.

Sincerely,
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Euisun Chung
President of World Archery Asia
President of Korea Archery Association



